
KINGSTON LIGHTNING YOUTH SOCCER BOARD MEETING MINUTES

KINGSTON REC CENTER
 KINGSTON PA,
 JULY 19, 2012

Meeting called to order at 7:00 PM by Ben Miller.

Members in attendance, Ben Miller- President, Rob Bakewell – Vice President, Jack McHale- 
Treasure, Brian Sivak- Secretary

OLD         B  USI  N  ESS  
-Spring soccer season ended, Fall soccer sign – ups have been completed. Kingston will have 35 
teams and about 300 players going into the fall season.

Sponsorship is going very slow but Bonner Chevrolet did sponsor the club again this year by giving a 
donation of $500.00.

  Rob reported to the board his findings on the on call notification system. The board asked Rob 
to get pricing to so the board can see if the cost is in the clubs budget.

N  EW         B  USIN  E  SS  
Jack went over the treasures report.
In Jacks report he reported that two checks for fall registration have been returned and Ben will 
contact the parties about getting payment for the returned checks.

Field set up will take place on July 29th starting at the Church Street field at 9 am, volunteers are 
needed to get the fields ready for the fall practices to start. Fields will need to have nets placed on the 
goals and then the goals moved to have the fields lined. Practices can start after August 1st.

 Kingston Soccer will again use the county fields for the U-11 and up teams to play their home 
games on, the rental fee has gone up $100.00 for the year.

Ben will be looking into creating a new email address for board members to use on the website 
instead of using their personal email addresses. The email address will have the persons title in 
the email address this will also connect the email to the position the email will go to.

Jack will be working with the photographer to get the schedule and date for picture day. More 
info  on the date and schedule will be coming. They will take place at the Kingston Rec center 
again this year.

U-6 to U-8 fun day is set for August 26th starting at noon at Hamilton field. There will be a 
dunk tank  a bounce house and Rita's Italian ice. A grill will be set grilling up hotdogs.

U-6 and U-8 teams will again be having there year end party at Roll Away in Dallas date will 
be announced soon



The game schedules for the U-9 teams will issued to the Clubs on July 29th the clubs will then 
get the schedules to the teams.

U-9 and U-10 teams will play in the Fall Soccer Festival on September 8th and 9th.

U-11 and teams will play in the County Cup Tournament starting October 14th.

Fall season will end October 27th for U-9 and U-10 teams.  

N  E      X  T         B  O  A  R      D         M  E      E  T      I  N      G  :   August 17TH @ 7PM @ THE KINGSTON REC


